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Environmental Policy 

Phase 3 Connectors Ltd assemble electrical connectors to customer specification for a wide and 

varied range of industries and customers. 

With informal environmental procedures in place for many years, Phase 3 Connectors Ltd policy is 
to respect the environment by meeting or exceeding where possible, environmental legislation. 

The Company views reduction of impact on the environment as a business issue, and our aim 
therefore is to improve and enhance through good practices. 

To achieve these goals we; 

• Supply products which are by their nature recyclable. 
 

• Recycle the by-products of our processes (metals & plastics) through third parties who 

specialise in these activities and where required, provide evidence of correct disposal. 
 

• Aim to reduce waste from other processes and activities which lend themselves to 
improvement. 
 

• Ensure responsible disposal of waste products in line with legislation. 
 

• Make use of energy for processes, fuel, lighting and transport as efficient as possible. 
 

• Supply, where customers agree, product packaged in materials that lend themselves to being 
recycled, returned and or reused. 
 

• Co-operate with initiatives to ensure that the impact and effect of our business is overall, 
beneficial to the area. 
 

• Avoid direct contamination or damage to the environment by any of our activities 

Staff are made aware of their responsibilities and are encouraged to co-operate with company 
policy. 
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Any questions or comments are welcome and should be addressed to Lee Corrigan, Quality Manager. 
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